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Wharncliffe Gardens Repairs and Decorations (project AC103) 

Thank you to those residents that were able to attend the online session on 1 September 

2021. At the meeting we gave an overview of the works planned and explained the next 

stages before the work starts onsite in January next year. 

For the benefit of all residents, I am enclosing drawings of the window and a question-and-
answer sheet of the key questions that were raised at the meetings and our answers to these. 

As our plans progress for these works, we will arrange further meetings for residents to keep 
you informed. You can also refer to our website at any time as this will be regularly updated 
with all relevant information regarding the works: https://www.westminster.gov.uk/wharncliffe-
gardens-repairs-and-decorations-project-aa102  

Please note to avoid any duplication of previous project costs, the project code for the project 
is now AC103. 
 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0800 358 3783 or housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Marie Baker 
Communications Co-ordinator 
Property Services Communications team 
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